
The Hill School 

(540) 687-5897 

www.thehillschool.org 

TAKE NOTE  

January 29, 2015 

SKI CLUB will meet tomorrow, January 30th at Bryce Resort 
 

Pick up times for bus riders: Upperville Trinity Church:  6:30 p.m.     Hill School:  6:45 p.m. 
 

Other Ski Club Meetings: Friday, February 6 (11:50 Dismissal) 
 

On Friday, February, 13, we will have a full day of skiing and competition (Mini Olympics).  

There will be no school that day.  More information on Mini Olympics will be in a future Take Note. 

Student re-enrollment for the 2015-2016 school year 
Re-enrollment for the 2015-2016 is beginning in early February. The financial 
aid on-line application process (FAST) will open Friday, January 30th and stay 

open through the month of February. Deadline for applying for financial aid is 
Friday, March 6th. The FAST application icon is located on the home page of 

Hill’s website under Helpful Links. If you are interested in learning more about applying for 

financial aid for the 2015-16 school year, please see Ethan Loufield or Vickie Ralph. 

Tomorrow, January 30th, dismissal at 11:50 

       Autographed Jim Toomey  

Books Available! 
Jim Toomey, author of Sherman’s Lagoon, 

was kind enough to sign several books while 

he was here on campus. We have a few of 

these books left at the Front Desk for  

purchase. The books are $14.99 and can be 

charged to your account with a parent’s  

permission. 

        Family Movie Night at Hill  
        on Saturday February 7th. 

Featuring a 4:00 pm showing of the Lion King  

and an 8:00 pm showing of Casablanca.  

A donation of $5 per person is appreciated.  

Concessions will be available for purchase. 

Rescheduled PTC Parent Meetings 
K -  Wednesday, February 4 (Alumni Room) 
1 -  Thursday, February  5 (Alumni Room) 
4 -  Tuesday, February 3 (Lunch Room) 

 
All meetings begin after drop off at 8:30. 

2015 Talent  Show 
Friday, February 27th 

1:00-3:00 pm 

Sign-up forms are now available 

in the front office.  

They must be completed and 

turned in by Friday, Feb. 20th.  
 



Coming up at Hill: 

 

 
Fri., Jan. 30  Ski Club, dismissal at 11:50 am. 
 

Thurs., Feb. 5  4th Grade Play at 11:00 am and 7:00 pm. 
 

Fri., Feb. 6  Ski Club, dismissal at 11:50 am. 
 

Tues., Feb 10  Varsity Boys Basketball Tournament at Wakefield. Schedule TBD. 
   Varsity Girls Basketball Tournament at Wakefield. Schedule TBD. 
 

Thurs., Feb. 12  3rd Grade Strings Assembly at 11:10 am.  
 

Fri., Feb 13  No School, all day ski, Mini Olympics.  

Assembly Schedule: 
Thurs., Feb. 5  All School Assembly - 4th Grade Play at 11:00 am. 
 

Thurs., Feb. 12  All School Assembly - 3rd Grade Strings Assembly at 11:10 am. 

 
 
 

Are you feeling lucky?! 
Stop by Crème de la Crème for our Annual Gambler’s SALE! 

Friday, January 30th through Friday, February 6th 

stop by Crème de la Crème and draw a card 

to receive up to 40% off your entire purchase!* 

See associate for exclusions & details. 
 

23 E. Washington Street  
540-687-4796 

tel:540-687-4796


AVAILABLE:  Available for housecleaning Mondays and Tuesdays. Hill School family references available. Contact Brenda 540-532-0122.  
—————————————————————————————————————————————————–——-—————— 
FREE TO LOVING HOME:  Antique New England Federal Ladies Writing Desk. Mahogany. Inlaid. Beautiful, valuable piece suffered an  
in-home accident and requires some restoration/repairs. Sadly, no longer suits current family's lifestyle. Easily moved; you come collect. Will go 
to first taker who promises TLC. Contact megcatwood1@gmail.com.   
————————————————————————————————————————————————————–——-——— 
WANTED:  Overnight weekend companion wanted for elderly relative. Driving not necessary, but helpful. References required. Contact Wendy 
Heuer @540-454-1724 for inquiries.  
—————————————————————————————————————————————————————–——-—— 
AVAILABLE:  Extremely competitively priced filming for your anything! Events, advertisements, or making an idea come to life, I will work 
with you in a cooperative and timely fashion to get the right product produced! Email me at finsta7@gmail.com or text/call me at (540)219-7336. 
—————————————————————————————————————————————————————–——-—— 
MISSING:  Two jackets – 1) Olive Green Patagonia (may have Michael’s name in it); 2) Black North Face.  Please call 703-754-8713 to let us 
know or return to Michael McCleary, if found. 
————————————————————————————————————————————————————–——-——— 
FOR RENT:  Recently renovated cottage on Old Denton Farm  in The Plains, 10 minutes from Middleburg or I66.  2 bedrooms, one bath. AC/ 
w/d/ internet. Lovely setting, all maintenance provided. Sorry no dogs. $1500/month. Available March 1st. Please contact 
540-270-9363 or okeyturner@gmail.com. 
—————————————————————————————————————————————————————–——-—— 
HIRING: Part-time position available with Josephine’s Cleaning Service. Work three days a week, 8 hours a day. Please contact  
Josephine, 540-687-4140. 
——————————————————————————————————————————————————————–——-— 
WANTED: Looking for a rental in Florida, near Orlando, for March 28 - April 4. Please contact Josephine 540-687-4140. 

tel:540-532-0122
tel:540-454-1724
mailto:finsta7@gmail.com
tel:%28540%29219-7336


Upper Loudoun Little League 

Spring,2015 
Spring registration is quickly coming to a close!! 

Children with the league age of 4-12 are eligible to play.  

Regular registration is open until February 1, 2015. Walk-in  

registrations will take place on January 31st  (9am-12pm)  

at the Purcellville Train Station.  

Waiting-list registrations will begin on February 2, 2015.  

The league is also in need of volunteer managers, coaches, and team 

parents, especially in the Middleburg area. Interested? 

Check the website for the volunteer form. All volunteers need to  

complete the volunteer application and must pass a background check 

prior to receiving approval to participate in any volunteer capacity. 
See www.ULLL.org  

for registration details 

Questions? email middleburgbaseball@gmail.com  

           Youngblood Art Studio invites you to register for classes 
 

Drawing your line level 1. What can you make of the marks you make? 
 

Location: Native Barre Studio, Middleburg VA.  

Dates: Sundays February 8, 15, 22 and March 8 

Time 3:30-5:00  

Fee: $100 for 4-class workshop must have at least 6 people for class to run 
  

Lilla Ohrstrom is offering a beginner to advanced drawing class. This class is 

designed to help you find or rediscover your personal drawing lines. The  

intention of the class is to offer a safe non-judgmental space to explore drawing 

and find your way towards satisfying your artistic expression. Each 1 ½ hour 

class will begin with a short meditation and some mindful movements to prepare 

for drawing. No experience at all is necessary, but experienced artists may also 

enjoy this return to the basics. Perfect for getting out of a rut. Gesture drawing, 

contour drawing and memory drawing will be explored, among other things.  
   

Materials.  

1. A board to draw on with a clip to mount paper 

2. Sketch book 

3. Drawing charcoal, white chalk, 6B pencil. Gummy eraser.  
 

Hand building in clay. 

Location: Youngblood Art Studio 

Book your sessions through YAS call 540-270-0402   

Dates: Tuesdays, February 3, 10, 17, 24 and March 3 

Time 1:30-3:30 

Fee $350 for the 5-week workshop, includes Clay, glaze and firing.  

Clay tools can be purchased ahead or ordered through Lilla $20.00 

No experience needed, all ages welcome. (Some open studio time included as 

needed). Must have at least 4 people for class to run. 
 

If you want, private classes times can be arranged through Lilla 540-270-0402 

January 26th through March 9th. Available one or two hour time slots  

Mondays – Fridays (not Thursdays) between 12:00-3:30. $80 per hour 
 

Art Classes for Children, Clay or drawing 

Time is available from 4:15 to 5:00 Monday-Thursday 

Price $60 for private for one child, $80 for 2 children, $100 for 3 etc. 

Hunt Country 

Transportation 
 

Airport Connections 

Hunt Country & Wine Tours 

Local & Long Distance Driving 
 

Contact 

Ted Eldredge 

571-233-9978 

explorehuntcountry@gmail.com 


